  Hello,
My name is Jenny Dabbs and I am the leader for photography this year. I have a few meetings planned for this year so far, if there is anything you are interested in learning please let me know. Email is the best way to contact me; if you have any questions feel free to ask.
My email is: jennifer.dabbs@aol.com  Cell Phone: 262-902-5252  
Our first meeting will be on:  Jan. 9, 2016 at 2:30 pm at the Clover Center
We will have a meeting at the end of the year to mount pictures on July 23, 2016 at 1:00 pm
This year we will try again to have a photo contest: each member may enter 2 photos; photos are due Dec. 12, 2015. If we have enough entries, I will look into having calendars made with the winning photos. 
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